## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



## Planning Department Transportation Development Services Section

April 9, 2014

David Soule P.E. Rio Grande Engineering P.O. Box 93924 Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: Albuquerque Heights Seventh Day Adventist Church,

4920 Wyoming Blvd NE

**Certification Submittal for Certificate of Occupancy – Transportation** 

**Development** 

Engineer's Stamp dated 6-22-13 (F20-D021)

Certification dated 4-07-14

Dear Mr. Soule,

The Letter of C

The Letter of Certification submitted on 04-07-14 is not sufficient for acceptance by this office for final Certificate of Occupancy (C.O.). The following items need to be addressed:

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

• The grade change at the pedestrian walkway from the right-of-way on Wyoming Blvd exceeds the maximum slope allowed. We suggest adding a landing to the pedestrian walkway to meet the minimum slope allowed.

New Mexico 87103

Resubmit acceptable package along with fully completed Drainage Transportation Information Sheet to front counter personnel for log in and evaluation by Transportation.

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Racquel M. Michel, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept. Development and Building Services

C:

File

CO Clerk